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This proposed bill would be the final nail in Portland's coffin to revitalize the city and 

to bring it back to what it once was. All of the resources that have been spent and 

utilized to improve the quality of life for ALL who live in Portland will be for naught 

should this bill move forward. The people of Portland and Multnomah County have 

been excessively taxed on this homelessness issue and have also been asked to be 

patient for results as we have watched Portland self-destruct. It is time for our 

city/state government leaders to protect ALL Portlanders not just those living on the 

streets. This bill's passage would ensure Portland once again goes backward 

destroying our parks and continue the downward spiral of home values within the 

city. People are moving out of Portland for good reason passage of this bill would 

escalate that trend greatly. I ask for you to oppose this bill.  


